

NEWSLETTER No. 207 COLOUR SUPPLEMENT Art in Brixton on Windrush Square Sunday 22 July 2012



For the Open Garden Squares Weekend in 2011 we staged two events on Windrush Square. On the Saturday we had *Growing in Brixton* and on the Sunday, *Art in Brixton*. You may remember that the Saturday was glorious but on Sunday it rained all day. Fortunately, we underspent our grant from the *Big Lottery Fund* and they were kind enough to let us use the money to reprise the *Art in Brixton* event this year. And this year the weather was glorious ...





FULL LIST OF EXHIBITORS:

Abena Addo (representing artyesart.com); Ela Ciecierska (representing Lambeth College); Glen Jake Heppner; Margaret Hill (Obo Thatu Charity); Sarah Lovett; Casey Ray-Billington (representing The Brix); Marilyn Rogers; Max Rush; Catherine Spencer; Wendy Sullivan; Erica Tate (representing Age UK Lambeth); Pam Williams.



Thanks & Acknowledgements:

We are extremely grateful to the Big Lottery Fund for the grant that allowed this event to happen. All photographs: Annick Alet or Bill Linskey. The photograph at the top of the first page shows Cllr. Rachel Heywood, Cabinet Member for Children and Families (centre) talking to Norma Williamson (left) and Annick Alet (right). We are grateful to Rachael for being our referee on the Lambeth Event Application, and to Norma and Annick for the bulk of the organisation of the event on behalf of the Society. Our thanks also go to all the volunteers who helped on the Brixton Society stall; all the exhibitors for supporting our event; and all the members of the public who came. The Brixton Society